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Next Week in School After School 

Monday  Choir, Craft Club & Ball Skills Club 

Tuesday 
Running Club @7.50 
Woodwind Tuition  

 

Wednesday Guitar Tuition    

Thursday  
Computer Club, Gardening Club, 

 

Friday 
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Nursery Rio 

Mercury Noah F 

Venus Ezra 

Neptune Matilda 

Mars Jack and Marcy 

Saturn Izzy 

Jupiter Rhydian 

Forthcoming Dates—Spring Term 2024 
28th February   Headteacher Forum 
1st March    St David’s Day  

17th March    St Patrick’s Day  
6th March    Special Ladies Breakfast 
7th March    World Book Day  
Wk Beg 11th March   Parent Consultations 
13th March    Booka Bookshop in  
Wk Beg 18th March  Inter Faith Week 
20th March    Year 3/4 Easter Performance 
20th March    House Winners Prize 
22nd March    Non-Uniform Day Last day of 
    Spring term 
 

House Points 

Dragon 

2nd 

Unicorns 

3rd 

Phoenix 

4th 

Griffin 

1st 

Attendance 

Mercury 94% 

Venus 90% 

Neptune 93% 

Mars 94% 

Saturn 91% 

Jupiter 97% 

It is important that all 
children attend school and 
arrive on time.  Our school 
aim for weekly attendance is 
96%.  Our whole school 
weekly attendance is: 



 

Special Ladies Breakfast 

On Wednesday March 6th, we will be celebrating Mothering Sunday with our children 

inviting a Special Lady to enjoy a light breakfast with them before the start of the school 

day (8.15-8.45).  

Spaces in the hall are limited due to fire regulations, so please complete the form on Dojo 

ASAP to avoid any disappointment.  

We will confirm your place via Dojo, you then must pay the fee to the school account to 

confirm your place. Due to the popularity of this event, if we do not receive payment by 

Friday 1st March, your place will be offered to someone else. 

The price of the breakfast is £2 per person, 2's and under are free. If one adult and two 

children over 2 are coming, it'll be £6 and must be paid when your place is confirmed.  

The big, black gates will be open from 8.10 and breakfast will be served from 8.15 until 

8.45 in the school hall. 

We can't wait to celebrate with you.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/mq2z6MzzFn  



Any donations of Easter Eggs or chocolate goodness are welcome. Please see Mrs Morris, 

Miss Ellis-Jones, Ms Bamford or any of the Friends if you want a ticket. 



 

Headteacher Forum  

Our Headteacher Forum is a chance for you as parents to 

come and meet with your headteachers and have your say. If 

there is something you would like to ask, raise or propose—

please come for a coffee on Wednesday 28th February be-

tween 5 and 6pm. This is a session for the wider community 

but unfortunately we can not offer childcare during the fo-

rum. Please use  the black gate and come through to the hall. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Derham and Mrs Bray 

 


